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Representative Travis Nelson,  

 

As a new Oregon resident, and an active and involved voter I support and appreciate 

your support of HB 2738 's ban on leaded gas at PIR.  As you are aware there really 

is no safe level of lead exposure, as even the smallest amount can have serious 

health consequences. Also true racetracks have long been associated with the use of 

lead, particularly in fuel.  However, there are numerous ways to enjoy motorsports 

without compromising on health or safety. Racetracks can convert to safer, lead-free 

alternatives, and many around the world are already complying and implementing 

stringent regulations to reduce environmental contamination. These positive changes 

ensure that the passion for speed and competition remains both thrilling and safe. By 

supporting eco-friendly practices, everyone can enjoy the excitement of the racetrack 

without the risks associated with lead exposure, protecting both spectators and 

neighboring families.   

 

Thank you for all your efforts,  

Susan Pluta 


